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DATE December 1, 2023 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO 

 
Honorable Members of the City Council Economic Development Committee: Tennell 
Atkins (Chair), Omar Narvaez (Vice Chair), Carolyn Arnold, Adam Bazaldua, Paul 
Ridley, Chad West, Kathy Stewart 
 

SUBJECT 
Discussion of Impact of Two-Four Unit Housing and Minimum Residential Lot Size 
Regulations on Housing Development Options 
 

“Our Product is Service” 

Empathy | Ethics | Excellence | Engagement | Equity 

An item entitled, “Discussion of Impact of Two-Four Unit Housing and Minimum 
Residential Lot Size Regulations on Housing Development Options,” was scheduled to 
be presented to the Economic Development Committee on December 4, 2023. At the 
request of Mayor Eric Johnson, this item has been moved to the Housing and 
Homelessness Committee meeting scheduled on December 12, 2023. Should you have 
any questions, please contact me by email at majed.al-ghafry@dallas.gov.  
 

 
Majed A. Al-Ghafry, P.E. 

Assistant City Manager 

 
c: T.C. Broadnax, City Manager 

Tammy Palomino, \ City Attorney  

Mark Swann, City Auditor 

Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary 

Preston Robinson, Administrative Judge 

Kimberly Bizor Tolbert, Deputy City Manager 

Jon Fortune, Deputy City Manager 

 

M. Elizabeth (Liz) Cedillo-Pereira, Assistant City Manager  

Dr. Robert Perez, Assistant City Manager  

Carl Simpson, Assistant City Manager 

Jack Ireland, Chief Financial Officer 

Genesis D. Gavino, Chief of Staff to the City Manager 

Directors and Assistant Directors 
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